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Mr. George Azar
Legal Directory, Inc.
ii0 South McDonough Street
Montgomery, Alabama 36103

Dear Mr. Azar:

We recently received a copy of your advertisement letter dated
June i, 1986 (copy enclosed). The letter states, among other
things, that,

"The National Credit Union Association
(sic) is also furnished copies of the
Directory . . . and have been very
pleased with the results."

This statement is likely to be construed as an implied
endorsement by the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA).
While it is true that the NCUA has previously received copies of
the Directory, NCUA does not endorse any products, services,
literature, etc. Accordingly, we request that you refain from
using NCUA in all future advertisements.

Please contact me at (202) 357-1030 if you have questions
regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

STEVEN R..BISKER
Assistant General Counsel
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